NOTICE NO.12

For the Safety of visitors, the entry to State Botanical Garden (SBG) through Front Gate via Nandankanan
Zoological Park (Kanjia Lake Side Road) & Bangalisahi Road is closed till further order duc to water logging of
the arca & connecting roads. Visitors are allowed to enter the State Botanical Garden through Back Gate via
Barang-Pitapalli Highway. All the visitors are requested not to go water logged arca inside the SBG and bank of
the Kanjia & Kiakani lake & follow COVID Appropriate Behaviour.
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